NM THE ASSOCIATION
FOR LEGAL CAREER

NN PROFESSIONALS

THE NEWER PROFESSIONALS SECTION
WELCOMES ALL MEMBERS TO THE
2007 ANNUAL EDUCATION CONFERENCE!

Attend Our Section Meeting
Thursday, April 26
12:00 p.m. — 1:30 p.m.

4 EASY WAYS TO GET MORE INVOLVED
IN OUR SECTION!

1. JOIN THE NEWER PROFESSIONALS LISTSERV

NALP hosts a variety of email discussion lists to facilitate member
communication. These lists are available to NALP members only,
ensuring that your questions and concerns are seen only by your
NALP colleagues. One of the ways in which you can connect with fel-
low newcomers is by joining the “Newer Professionals Section” list-
serv. To join the listserv, go to http://lists.nalp.org/cgi-bin/lyris.pl and
click on “NALP Lists.” Then, click on “nalp-newprofessionals.” Follow
the instructions and you are all set to participate in the listserv! Once
you have received an email confirming your membership, you can
then save the listserv email address to your “contacts” list in your
address book so that it will be easy for you to communicate with
other new professionals.




2. WRITE AN ARTICLE FOR THE NALP BULLETIN

The Newcomer’s Corner is a recurring section of the NALP
Bulletin devoted to new legal career professionals. The Corner
provides helpful tips and pointers on topics ranging from every-
day tasks like organization to broader issues like networking.
Most importantly, the Newcomer’s Corner is written by NALP’s
newest members—you! The Corner is a great way to share help-
ful information with your peers and introduce yourself to the
NALP community. Participate in the Newcomer’s Corner by sub-
mitting your topic ideas and tips to MaryBeth Raju at
mraju@proskauer.com. The Newcomer’s Section will also sub-
mit Feature Article ideas for the 2007-2008 calendar year to the
Bulletin staff. Please think about what you might be able to con-
tribute and feel free to send your ideas along to incoming sec-
tion Chairperson Eric Stern.

3. CHAIR A WORKING GROUP OR JOIN A PROJECT COMMITTEE
If you are interested in a leadership role within the Newer
Professionals Section, please contact incoming Chairperson Eric
Stern. We will have several exciting projects, including helping
to plan the 2008 Newer Professionals Forum, and are looking for
talented members of the section to lead important projects and
work groups.

4. Present at the 2008 Annual Conference

Do you have strong presentation skills? As a Section, we will be
asked to submit responses to the Board regarding what work-
shops and seminars we would like to offer at the 2008 Annual
Education Conference.

* If you should have any questions or ideas, please contact the incom-
ing Chairperson of the Newer Professionals Section, Eric J. Stern,
Senior Law Career Counselor, The George Washington University Law
School at ejstern@law.gwu.edu or 202-994-7340.




